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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Confirmation of Class Teams for 2025-26 
 
I appreciate that the announcement of class teams for next year has been eagerly awaited 
and I am delighted to be able to confirm information for September with you. This 
information has been shared with your children today. 
 
Year 3:  
Hedgehogs (Miss O’Toole’s Class) become Amber taught by Mrs S Bollen and Mrs L 
Bonner, supported by Miss C Greatbatch, Mr M Daikin and Mrs C Booth. 
Badgers (Mrs Taylor’s Class) become Azure taught by Ms L Dyer supported by Ms J 
Kellaway, Mrs S Stretton and Mrs K Rogers. 
 
Year 4:  
Team Amber become Team Citron taught by Miss G Palmer supported by Mrs S 
Routledge, Mrs C O’Shea, Mr M Dakin and Mrs K Elson. 
Team Azure become Team Cobalt taught by Mrs E Holman who will be supported by Mrs 
H Pullen, Mrs K Elson and Ms D Andrew 
 
Year 5:  
Team A become Team Saffron and will be taught by Miss V Summers and be supported 
by Mrs C Archer and Mrs J Brewster 
Team B become Team Sapphire and will be taught by Ms C Ellis who will be supported by 
Ms L Allwork, Ms S Blackwell and Mrs S Green 

Team A - Saffron  Team B - Sapphire 

Abdullah Ariyah Adam Amelia 

Darius Connie Carter Ariaana 

Jasper Ilinca Fred Charlotte 

Jack C Ella-Grace Henry Dolly-Rose 

Jack K Elissa Hussnain Emilia 

Jax T Fatimah Jaxx F Freya 

Keanu Imogen Joseph Isabella 

Mason V Isla- Niamh Mason S Isla N 

Rishil Kleo Mason W Isla T 

Sajad Lily Oscar Maya 

Toby Lola Osman Niamh 

Tyler G Lucy Theo Noori 

Woodrow Millie Zia Olivia B 

Ziggy Ruby-Mae Zachary Ruby 

Andreea Sophie V Amalia Zinzile 
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Year 6:  
Team Saffron become Team Topaz with Ms K Reid supported by Mrs W Sides, Mrs K 
Botha and Mrs G Hajzeri. 
Team Sapphire become Team Turquoise with Mrs K Vipond and Miss L Smith who will be 
supported by Mrs V Buck and Mrs K Rogers. 
 
As the eagle eyed may have noticed, Miss L Smith is returning to us following her 
maternity leave and we also look forward to welcoming Miss V Summers, Mrs C Booth and 
Ms D Andrew to our very special team. I would like to thank Ms Florido, Miss K Thornton 
and Mrs K Richards for all their hard work this year and wish them well as they move on to 
pastures new.  
 
All the children will have the opportunity to meet their new teacher on the morning of the 
10th July, when we also look forward to members of our new team joining us. 
 
If you have any questions on the above, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Kindest Regards,  
 
Sally A Short 

 
Sally Short  
Headteacher 


